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November 20, 2020
Dear Linguistics Undergraduate Students,

In response to the petition submitted by a significant number of undergraduate students of Linguistics, the
Department of Linguistics has decided to allow at most one P/NP course completed in Fall 2020, to
apply towards any of the Linguistics majors and the Linguistics minor.

Please note that this does not apply towards Linguistics 20 which must be taken for a letter grade if a
student plans to take Ling 103 and/or 120B as well as if they plan to pursue any of our majors or our
minor.

Also, since any foreign language courses used to satisfy the major prep sixth term or third term language
requirement for our majors may always be taken for P/NP grading, these language courses will not be
counted towards Fall one P/NP course allotment. If your major allows for an advanced foreign language
course to be used to satisfy an upper-division major requirement (i.e. Applied Linguistics major), that
course, if taken for P/NP, would count toward the one P/NP course allotment for Fall 2020.

Finally, please note that students are allowed to change the grading basis in Fall 2020 through Friday of
Week 9 (i.e., December 4, 2020) for Fall 2020 without petition, via MyUCLA.

Please contact Student Affairs Officer, Jacquelyn Perez (jperez@humnet.ucla.edu), if you have any
questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Sl P

Sun-Ah Jun

Professor and Director of Undergraduate Studies
Department of Linguistics

jun@humnet.ucla.edu
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